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UI debunks Change of Course in its 2023/2024 Admissions Process 

 

The attention of the University of Ibadan has been drawn to the news, making the 

rounds online that the University was conducting Change of Course Admissions and 

that candidates should log in to a link! 

 

The news is false!  

 

Candidates and their parents are advised not to allow themselves to be scammed.  

 

All correct information relating to the admission process can only be obtained from 

the University of Ibadan website. Please be circumspect.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Senate 


